CITY OF AMERICAN CANYON

Napa Valley’s New Destination

January 27, 2010

Ronald Gee, AICP, Airport Land Use Planner
Napa County Airport Land Use Commission
1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

Subject: Tabling of Application for City of American Canyon General Plan
Conformance/ Consistency Determination from the Napa County Airport Land
Use Commission (ALUC)

Dear Mr. Gee:

The City of American Canyon's Community Development Department requests to table the
consistency determination on General Plan conformance scheduled for the February 3, 2010
hearing before the Napa County Airport Land Use Commission (ALUC) to a currently unknown
date. The additional time will permit the city to reconsider its approach to making the General
Plan consistent with the Napa County Airport Land Use Compatibility Plan.

In acknowledgement of the legal timeframe in which the application must be considered by the
ALUC, the City waives the requirement for a decision within a 60 day timeframe,

If you have any questions, | may be contacied at (707) 647-4337 or by e-mail at
scleisz@cityofamericancanyon.org .

Sincerely,

San?dra Cleisz, Se%

Copies:  Brent Cooper, AICP, Community Development Director
John McDowell, Deputy Pianning Director, Napa County
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